

### **AUGUST 14 THRU AUGUST 19**

Monday 8 a.m. George Green
Monday 6 p.m. Verdella Schultse
Tuesday 8 a.m. People of St. Joseph

Tuesday 7 p.m. Ray Heimes

Wednesday Ron Szczponoiowski

Thursday Joan Heller
Friday Howard Schulte
Saturday Fred Ostransky
Sunday People of St. Joseph

### **REMEMBER IN OUR PRAYERS**

For the sick: Joyce Cockerill, Kathy Ewing, Harriet Green, Ted Riha, Duane Poser, Sally Leyden, Chrissy Skinner, Jerry Martin

• Please let us know if a person needs to be removed from our Prayer List.

## **UPCOMING PARISH ACTIVITIES**

Monday, August 14, Ladies Guild, 7 p.m.



# **SATURDAY, AUG. 19, 5:00 P.M.**

Lectors: Kathy Long-Mike Fowler Ordinary Minister: Deacon Christensen EMHC: Karen Schmidt-Julie Masters Servers: Marissa Haynes-Elizabeth Welsh Greeters: Donna Urbanski-Mary Mines

**Music:** 

## SUNDAY, AUG. 20, 9:00 A.M.

**Lectors:** Harold Krumwiede-Larry Vacek **Ordinary Minister**: Deacon Christensen

EMHC: Joe Boro-Galen Klenda

**Servers:** Grace Huntwork-Isaac Mandel

Greeters: Russ & JoAnn Swanson

**Music:** 



### **SACRIFICIAL GIVING**

### **MOWERS OF THE WEEK**

August 7 Russ Swanson Family

#### **RE HAPPENINGS**

If you have not registered for RE, please fill out a registration form and place in Sherry Huntwork's mailbox by church offices. Registration forms are located in the Narthex.

#### Religious Education Volunteers Needed

We need volunteers to help with RE this year. We need Aides for grades 1, 2, 3, 4, and 6.

Meeting for all RE volunteers (Catechists and Aides) is August 16 at 6:00 (supper is provided.) We are meeting in the social hall.

RE begins with Mass and Backpack Blessing on August 23 at 6:15 for all grades and their families. Following Mass is an informational meeting covering the RE Handbook and calendar.

RE classes, begin on Wednesday, August 30 and end on Wednesday, May 9. Classes for all grades will start at 6:15 and end at 7:30. If you have any questions, please contact Sherry Huntwork at 402-253-2949 ext. 4 or email at <a href="mailto:shuntwork@msn.com">shuntwork@msn.com</a>.

### **BLESSED & THANKFUL CAMPAIGN**

Many of you have been asking about our Blessed & Thankful Campaign. We are so grateful to everyone who took part in this successful campaign. We are right on target with our goal. The campaign officially ends September 30. In consideration of that upcoming date we would like to thank all of you who so generously fulfilled your pledge or will have done so by the end of September. If you have fallen behind we urge you to try to catch up as soon as possible. You can certainly continue to make your payments after September 30. Once again, God bless each of you who participated in the building of our educational wing.

# **THANK YOU**

On behalf of the St. Joseph Knights of Columbus, I want to say "thanks" to all who helped in the Food Booth at the fair. This year Mother Nature threw us a curve with the weather! Crowds were large and consequently sales were great but short on help. I cannot thank everyone who put in a special effort to make it work. You all are "Super Heros"!

Just another note of interest: We sold app. 2675 Hamburger

Just another note of interest: We sold app. 2675 Hamburger patties, 55 cases of French fries, 150#"s of Hotdogs, 20 cases of Chicken Strips, along with Italian Sausages", Pulled Pork and I cannot forget to mention app. 3,600 Rotella"s Bun's.

Once Again Thanks, Knights of Columbus